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LLOYDMINSTER

March 13, 2019

County of Vermilion River
4912-50 Avenue

Kitscoty, AB T9B 2P0
Attn: Reeve Dale Swyripa

Re: Regional Areotroplis Feasibility Study

Dear Reeve Swyripa,

The City of Lloydminster is proposing a Regional Areotroplis Feasibility Study of the Lloydminster Airport which
would include the following recommendations:

e  Economic Cluster Analysis

e  Economic Impact

e  Airport Facility Review and Masterplan

s Land Use Allocations

s Development Targets and Typologies

e  Zoning and Land Use recommendations and amendments

An application will be submitted in May 2019 to the Government of Alberta requesting funding through the
Community and Regional Economic Support (CARES) Program. In applying for the grant, our goal is to develop a
long-term plan for the Airport as a regional asset. Ensuring that we capitalize on commercial air service, provide
guality experience for travelers, expand commercial and industrial activity surround the airport, encourage
business investments and opportunities for land development in the proximity of the airport.

The CARES Program will fund up to 50% of the project and City of Lloydminster will fund 25% of the project.
Please accept this letter as a formal request that the County of Vermilion River to fund 25% of the program or
$37,500.00.

Sincerely,

Gerald S. Aalbers
Mayor, City of Lloydminster
gaalbers@lloydminter.ca
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